
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinar  
 

Guardianship Coordination 

 

December 7, 2021 

10:30 a.m.  
 

Beginning December 1, 2021, Division assistance for guardianship requests and 
coordination will be centralized. Support Coordinators can submit requests for technical 
assistance during the guardianship process to DDGuardianship@dmh.mo.gov. Information 
Specialists will contact the referring Support Coordinator to provide assistance. Any requests 
that are in progress prior to December 1 should be completed at the local level by the 
Guardianship Coordinators. General guardianship questions may be submitted to 
DDGuardianship@dmh.mo.gov  
  
On December 7, 2021, at 10:30 am, there will be an informational webinar “Guardianship 
Coordination”. This webinar will provide an overview of the process for Information 
Specialists to begin coordinating Division requests for guardianship.  
 

Presenters:  
 Matt Waggoner, Information Specialist Statewide Lead  
 Stacy Bahn, Information Specialist 

 

Target Audience:  
 All Support Coordinators  
 Regional Office Administration  
 Community Partners 
 All other interested individuals 

 

Click to Register 
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